
 

Announcement 

 

Further to recent electronic media reports, Piraeus Bank would like to inform the investment 

community that it is always evaluating various options that aim at accelerating the 

implementation of its balance sheet derisking strategy for the benefit of its shareholders.  

Piraeus Bank will duly inform the investment community if and insofar relevant decisions are 

made, in accordance with the applicable legal framework. 

 

Athens, 26 October 2020 


